
 
Dear House and Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to urge you to support the Clean Energy Jobs Bill, SB1507 and pass this important legislation 
this session.  
 
Market mechanisms are proven means to motivate behavior change and motivate private sector 
innovation and investment. It just makes sense to use the powerful tools of pricing and marketing to 
move Oregon away from polluting technologies and create investments in clean energy jobs. 
 
SB 1507 leverages the experience of many states and other countries in creating a robust and efficient 
system to manage carbon pollution and stimulate investment.  
 
Now is the time to act. Please support Clean Energy and Jobs and pass SB 1507. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Rex Burkholder 
 
__________________________________ 
 
Rex Burkholder, Social Entrepreneur and Strategist 
www.gettingto2100.org 
+1 503-317-9037 
 

 
 
Click the icon above to purchase the newly UPDATED edition of The Activist's Toolkit 
 
Now, more than ever, advice for hopeful people hoping to make a difference! 
 
 


